
 

 

March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Children - Stay and Play Session 
 

We would like to invite Nursery children to a 'Teddy Bear's Picnic' themed Stay & Play session 

on Friday 31st March from 2:00pm-3:00pm. Parents are invited to bring with them a picnic 

blanket and a picnic to share with their child. Weather permitting we will have this in the 

nursery playground- if not it will take place in the Nursery classroom. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nursery Team  


